
Barberton
Preschool 

Your paragraph text

Popcorn Sale -November 4-15
No School (Election Day) - November 5
Parent/Teacher Conferences -
November 21 & 22
No School (Conferences) - Friday,
November 22
No School (Thanksgiving Break) -
November 27-29
Marco’s Pizza Night - December 5
No School (Magic Time) - Friday,
December 6
Dental Clinic - December 9
Santa Shop - December 16-19
Family Literacy Night - December 17
No School (Winter Break Begins) -
Friday, December 20
School Resumes - January 7

Happy Thanksgiving!!

School will be closed Wednesday,
November 27-November 30.  We
will see our students back on

Monday, December 2.

Parent Teacher Conferences will be coming up
soon.  This is a time when teachers meet with
families and share valuable information about
their student.  Teachers have been doing daily
checks with your student to see how they are
progressing on skills needed to be Kindergarten
Ready.  You can ask questions and contribute to
the conversation on how to best prepare and
support your student. 

We hope to see all our families attend Parent
Teacher Conferences this month!

Parent Teacher
Conferences

Dates to
Remember!

Tips For Learning At Home
As you drive around or walk through a store, point out

the print you see...like STOP on the stop sign or the
name on the cereal box (Lucky Charms).

Point out objects in the house and ask what shape it
is....what shape is the table, the TV, the door.



Daily attendance to school is important to student success - especially at an
early age.  While we do want students to stay home when they are sick (fever,
vomiting, flu, etc.), families should make every effort to have students attend
daily.  Developing good attendance habits at an early age will be a skill
students will use throughout their life!

Benefits of daily attendance include -
Establishing daily routine
Building relationships with other peers and adults
Learning appropriate social and emotional skills
Engagement in developmental activities
Become responsible for their learning
Learning new skills that will prepare students for Kindergarten

The Magic Way

Where the Magic Begins!
Attendance

    Cold weather is almost here!  
Students will go outside so PLEASE be sure
students are dressed appropriately for the
outdoors.  They should have a coat, hat and
gloves. Boots and a scarf will also help keep
students warm. Please put their names in these
items so they are not lost. 

Students are not outside long, but it does not
take long to get cold when not dressed
appropriately!
 

Be Respectful
Be Responsible & Safe

Be Ready to Learn
Be kind

Winter Break

Winter Break begins on Friday, December
20th.  School will resume on Tuesday,

January 7th.  
We hope everyone has a wonderful

holiday break!


